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Town’s Halloween Event Attracts Over 2,000 Guests 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
CUTLER BAY, FL November 1, 2017- 
On Friday, October 27, 2017 more than 
2,000 participants came out to Cutler 
Ridge Park for the Town’s Annual 
Halloween Trunk or Treat Event.   
Superman, Zombies, and Villains filled 
the crowd, and invaded the Costume 
Contest which this year included pets! 
Event goers raved about the Haunted 
House.  Families enjoyed face painting, 
food trucks, photo booth, haunted house, 
dancing, games, and prizes.   

The Town is grateful for the local 
businesses and organizations joined in to provide a fun and safe alternative to traditional trick-or-treating 
by decorating the trunks of their cars and handing out candy and other goodies to the children and their 
families as they walked through the parking lot. Vendors in attendance included Orange Theory Fitness, 
Cornerstone Church, Air on Demand, New Leaf Chiropractic, Macaroni Kids Miami East, CenterState 
Bank, Great Expressions Dental Center, Pinecrest Orthodontics, MD Urgent Care, Student Athlete After 
School Program, Inc., O-Gee Paint, Aaron’s, Girl Scouts of Tropical FL, Cricket Wireless, Integrity Martial 
Arts, Banfield the Pet Hospital & Fresh Florida Fishery. Mr. PB & J, Frankies Pizza, Ms. Cheezeous, Big 
Pig BBQ, Snowcaps, & Salty Doughnuts joined forces to feed all the hungry guys, gals and ghouls in the 
food truck section of this event.  

Mayor Peggy Bell, Council Member Michael Callahan and several of the Town’s iPrep Executive Interns, 
served as judges during the Halloween Costume Contest. “Every year the event gets bigger and the 
costumes get better! We are proud to host such a fun event for families to enjoy, while staying safe during 
the Halloween season,” stated Mayor Peggy Bell. 
 
For additional information regarding upcoming Special Events please visit the Town’s website at 
www.cutlerbay-fl.gov or contact Kimberly Thomas at (786) 573-5577.  
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